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CIRCULAR 

WISH YOU & YOUR FAMILY, A VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR 2025. 

Subject: Reduction in School Timing for Self-Study – Classes IX & XI 

Dear Parents, 

In view of the upcoming annual examinations, the school has decided to reduce the school 

timings for Classes IX and XI (8:00 am to 11:45 am) from 6th January 2025 until 

further notice. This adjustment is aimed at providing students with additional time for self- 

study and preparation at home. 

We urge you to guide your ward to utilize this time effectively for: 

 

1. Self-practice of key concepts. 

2. Revising the entire annual syllabus. 

3. Strengthening their learning by writing practice at home. 

4. Monitor their schedule and help them maintain a fixed timetable. 

5. Help your child dedicate time to one particular subject each day, aiming for at least 

20 pages of focused practice or study. 

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring your ward’s focused preparation during this 

crucial time. 

PRINCIPAL 
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